
Hello residents of LaSalle,  
 

At the start of the Regular 
Meeting of Council earlier this 
week, I took a moment to address 
the ongoing abuse that some 
Town of LaSalle staff have been 
facing lately. This has come in the 
form of in-person conversations, 
by email, phone, or through social 
media, and it is unacceptable. I 
expect our staff to treat our 
residents and patrons with 
respect and I expect nothing less 
in return for our staff. We will not 
tolerate abusive behaviour 
towards members of our staff. 
Please, if you are upset, reach out 
to myself, the CAO, or Director of 
that department, but if you can’t 
do it in a respectful manner, 
unfortunately, your issue will not 
be heard.  

On a happy note, a winter skate 
trail, water feature, plaza area, 
and 8’ tall LaSalle sign has been 
approved at LaSalle Landing. This 
will be installed south of the Event 
Centre. The Rotary Club of LaSalle-
Centennial will generously 
sponsor the water feature. In 
addition, a sponsorship strategy 

will be developed for the projects 
at the LaSalle Landing waterfront. 

I invite you to continue to visit 
www.lasalle.ca/waterfront to 
learn more about the waterfront 
project as LaSalle Landing 
develops over time.  

 

The Stage 1 catchment area (Front 
Road between Turkey Creek and 

Gary Avenue) report is complete. 
It includes a summary of the study 
process and recommendations.  

Visit www.lasalle.ca/getinvolved 
until Sunday, May 28, 2023, to 
read the report and provide your 
comments.  

 

Event Centre - Entrance Garden 

The WindsorEssex Community 
Foundation (WECF) will be 
celebrating 40 Years of Inspiring 
Philanthropy throughout Windsor-
Essex County. To commemorate 
this anniversary, the WECF is 
celebrating with our community 
by sponsoring the entrance 
garden at the Event Centre at the 
LaSalle Landing waterfront. The 
partnership includes the LaSalle 
Community Fund and the LaSalle 
Ambassador Horticultural Society. 
To learn more and be part of this 
legacy project in LaSalle, visit 
www.lasallecommunityfund.ca 

 

LaSalle Detroit River Storm Sewer 

Outfalls Stormwater Master Plan 

Vollmer Culture and Recreation 
Complex 

Our Parks Crews are busy 
preparing the complex for the 
season, and it is looking great. 
Sport fields open Monday, May 1 
– weather permitting.  

Summer day camp registration 
begins on the same date. Sessions 
fill up quickly so don’t wait to 
register. Online, in-person, and 
over-the-phone registration 
options are available. Visit 
www.lasalle.ca/daycamp for 
more information. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mayor Crystal Meloche 

April 28, 2023 
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